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The following are minutes from the WAMM Civic Association meeting held September 15, 
2015. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by Lane Llewellyn, President. 

Officers in attendance: 

 President – Lane Llewellyn

 First Vice President – Kevin Begnaud

Lane introduced our first guest speaker, Alan Rosen from the Harris County Constable’s 
Office. Officer Rosen spoke to members about a new voluntary Security Patrol program 
available to WAMM. Current participants include Mandell Place and Winlow Place. 
Cherryhurst is in the process of joining as well. There is an annual participation fee which 
is based on the number of participants in each Civic Association. Officer Rosen explained 
the benefits related to added security in the Association. WAMM members will need to be 
educated on the opportunity and participation will depend on whether or not we can 
pursue the program. Lane agreed to follow up with Mike Hawash of Mandell Place who 
helped instigate their program. 

Lane introduced our second guest speaker, Helena Johnson who spoke about 
Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church’s upcoming Greek Festival. Her main focus was on 
parking/no parking designated areas which are enforced by the City of Houston. Should 
residents experience issues related to parking problems around their home, they are 
encouraged to contact COH Parking Division; not the church.  

Lane announced the following WAMM events: 

 Neighborhood Night Out at Bering Methodist Church on October 6, 2015;

 WAMM Membership Mixer at Diane Baker and Ed Stanton’s Home (1220 Harold)
on November 10, 2015;

 WAMM Holiday Party at Lisa Gossett’s Home (1302 Harold) on December 15

Lane made a motion and accepted a second to nominate/keep the existing WAMM Board 
for one more term, or two years. Motion passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 


